
 

 

 

 

Friday 10th October 2014 

Dear Parents, 

We have been offered a very exciting opportunity to develop our cycling skills in Year 3 

and 4. The Road Safety Team have offered us a free fun filled 2 hour session of 

cycling skills and games which will encourage health, exercise and an awareness of 

various skills on a bike. The project will be delivered on the school playground and the 

children will receive recognised accreditation at the end of the session.  

We would ask that on the day of your child’s session that you send them in with their 

bike, a helmet and a change of clothes just in case the weather is bad. Unfortunately, 

if your child doesn’t have this equipment they will not be able to take part.  

Your child will need to bring their bike and the correct equipment with them on the 

following day: 

 

3LS: Thursday 23rd October  

3ZJ: Friday 7th November 

3EP: Tuesday 18th November  

 

 

Many thanks 

The Year 3 team 

 

 

 

  


